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  Traffic Engineering Division 

 

     David C. Dryer, City Traffic Engineer  
 
 
April 6, 2006 
 
TO:  Plan Commission 
 
FROM:  David C. Dryer, P.E., City Traffic Engineer 
 
SUBJECT:  202 State Street – Conditional Use – Exterior Alteration 
  
The City Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the subject development and has the  
following comments. 
 
MAJOR OR NON-STANDARD REVIEW COMMENTS (Comments which are special to the 
project and/or may require additional work beyond a standard, more routine project.) 
 

 
1. None 
 

 
 
GENERAL OR STANDARD REVIEW COMMENTS  
 
In addition, we offer the following General or Standard Review Comments: 
 

2. The Developer shall post a deposit and reimburse the City for all costs associated with 
any modifications to Traffic Signals, Street Lighting, Signing and Pavement Marking, and 
conduit and handholes, including labor, engineering and materials for both temporary 
and permanent installations. 

 
3. Public signing and marking related to the development may be required by the City 

Traffic Engineer for which the developer shall be financially responsible. 
 
Please contact John Leach, City Traffic Engineering at 267-8755 if you have questions 
regarding the above items: 
 
Contact Person: Arlan Kay 
Fax: 608-251-7566 
Email: 
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Madison Municipal Building
215 Martin Luther King, Jr. Boulevard

P.O. Box 2986
Madison, Wisconsin 53701-2986

PH  608/266-4761
TTY  608/267-9623
FAX  608/267-1158


